
Transition latest news



This page contains information for the students 
that will be joining us in September 2024 and their 
parents/carers.

We will keep this page updated with all the latest 
news and information in relation to Transition and 
joining Barnwell in September 2024. 

Latest News



Welcome to Barnwell!! You have now been given 
your allocated school for September. You will have 
received a letter from the school with some 
essential links to information about the school and 
upcoming events. On the letter there is a link to a 
form which is to be completed by parents and 
children together to help us gain some more 
information about you. The letter will also contain 
links to the website which has videos of the school 
site and further information on Barnwell School.

What's going on now?



New Intake Day - Thursday 11th 
July 2024

This is the day where all students in the whole of Hertfordshire move up a year.

For students joining Barnwell in September 2024, this is your chance to meet the other 
students that will be in your form group and your chance to experience English, Maths and 
Science at Barnwell and compete in a PE activity in the afternoon.

Students need to come dressed for the weather, and ready for PE based activities. Please do 
not come in uniform (Barnwell or primary school).

All students will need to bring a packed lunch for the day as our cashless catering system 
cannot be set up and ready to accept our new students until they are officially on roll in 
September.

Students need to arrive in school for 8:25am and will be guided round to our main school hall 
where they will split into their classes. We ask all parents/carers to leave their children at the 
gate. If you need to drop off by car, please drop students off outside the school grounds on 
Hydean Way, please do not enter the school car park at all.

Students will then finish the day at 2:45pm. It is always a good idea to work out where you are 
going to meet at the end of the day, as this is often a very daunting time for the students.



Year 7 Trips and events

• As a school we pride ourselves on the 
opportunities we provide for our young people 
and we will be giving all Year 7 students the 
opportunity to participate in a day of high ropes 
activities at the start of October to help them to 
meet new students and staff. We will also be 
providing a rewards based PGL trip for Year 7 
students towards the end of the Year. Further 
details about both trips will be released shortly.
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